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Catherine O'Keeffe 

From: Ian Marnane 

Sent: 14 November 2006 17:17 

To: Catherine O'Keeffe 

Subject: FW: Proposed Fingal Landfill - Article 14(2)(b)(ii) Notice dated 1 1 th October, 2006 

Catherine, 

See mail below. The period for receipt of the information has been extended to December 15. 

Regards, 

Ian 

From: Gilbert Power [mailto:Gilbert.Power@fingalcoco.ie] 
Sent: 14 November 2006 15:58 
To: Ian Marnane 
Subject: Proposed Fingal Landfill - Article 14(2)(b)(ii) Notice dated 11th October, 2006 

I 

Dr. Marnane 

I would be obliged if you would consider extending the date for receipt of the requested information to on or 
before Friday the 15th. December, 2006. Given the volume of information requested in the Notice, I would 
be appreciate it if you would consider this request favourably. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Gilbert Power 
Director of Services (Environment) 
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